
Dear Honorable Committee Members, 
 
Thank you for your previous votes to pass the National Popular Vote in Oregon.  
 
It is time that people across this great nation know that their vote will count in the most 
important election in which we participate. Too many people in "red" and "blue" states sit out 
the election because they know their vote will not make a difference. Please join the Senate in 
passing this common-sense solution to one of the important steps to making our presidential 
elections more representative of the will of the people and more closely resemble a true 
democracy. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lynn Thompson 
Portland 
 


